
 

 

 

You’re invited to a: 

Pampered Chef “Heart” Party 

February 26, 2014 

Line Officers meeting 

at Hoffner Chapter 

The Pampered Chef consultants are donating their commissions to the Heart Fund 

during the month of February. Bonnie Hehman will be our consultant and she will be coming 

to our Line Officer meeting to share a delicious desert and introduce 

some of Pampered Chef’s products. 
 

All orders must be in on this evening to count towards the February Heart promotion. 
 

Orders may also be place online at:  www.pamperedchef.biz/bonniejeanspantry. 
Select: Shop Online 

Host’s name: Carolyn Reardon 
Select: District 20 Charities 
Order items and checkout 

 
Any questions please contact Carolyn 522-2682 or Bonnie 404-4872. 

 

 

 

 

http://www.pamperedchef.biz/bonniejeanspantry

